
Hello: 
 
I am glad that city council will be considering City Staffs recommendation to approve construction of the 
Emma to Earl Street pedestrian bridge.  I have been waiting for some time for the bridge to go ahead as 
cycling on Speedvale is so risky.  The east side of the city will now be much more accessible to us. 
 
Please express my appreciation to City Council for having this project completed as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you. 
Alex Munroe 
Ward 5 
 


